
 
 
To Hills District Men’s Bowling Club Members 
 
At the 2021 AGM it was agreed by members to extend the tenure of the selectors to June 
2023. The reason for this was the change in the bowling year set by Bowls NSW. In the past 
the male selectors were voted in at the AGM. 
 
The Constitution requires the Club, ie the Board and Management, to hold the elections as 
determined by the Board. There will be 4 selectors elected by members. If there are 4 or less 
nominees, a vote will not be required 
 
The Board has resolved that the election for selectors will be held on the week of 22nd to 
26th May, 2023.  
 
Any male bowling member may nominate another bowler and this nomination must be 
seconded. The nomination form must be handed to the General Manager, Melissa Davies, or 
the Bowls Secretary, Andrew Cover. Nomination forms will be available at reception or the 
bowls office.  
 
The General Manager will publish a list of candidates as they are received and will include 
the nominator and seconder. 
 
Voting forms will be available to members from the Bowls Secretary before 22nd May. The 
completed forms will kept in a locked container. Only one voting form per member will be 
allocated, and the Bowls Secretary will keep a record of who has received a form. 
 
The General Manager, along with an independent scrutineer, appointed by the Board, will 
count the votes and advise members of the results. 
 
The new Selection Panel will commence duties on 1st June, 2023 and finish on 31st May, 
2024. 
 
 
 
 
 


